
From: 	 Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
To: 	 O'Neil, David (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/3/2011 5:55:48 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: 2011-03-03 CEG to DOJ-ATF re: Project Gunrunner 
Attachments: 	 2011-03-03 CEG to D0J-ATF.pdf 

Dude, 

How bad does this suck? I had reviewed the draft response on Friday, but I didn't know that we were 
sending it yesterday---or that the AG had decided to refer the whole matter to the IG. ATF will hate me 
(or recognize that I am basically useless to them). 

Oh, well. In any event, I got a car for 2:00, but don't worry if you can't attend. I'll make all nice with Gail, 
if the AG's statement comes up. 

Thanks, 

Brad 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2011 12:22 PM 
To: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Weich, Ron (SMO); Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: 2011-03-03 CEG to DOJ-ATF re: Project Gunrunner 

All, please see the new letter from Senator Grassley that we received this morning. I 	 I 

L. 	 DP 	 I Thanks. FB 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) [mailto:Jason_Foster©judiciary-rep.senate.gov ] 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2011 10:42 AM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); F 	ATF 	(ATF); Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Cc: CEG (Judiciary-Rep) 
Subject: 2011-03-03 CEG to DOJ-ATF re: Project Gunrunner 

Please find attached a letter from Senator Grassley. Please ensure that all formal correspondence on this 
matter is sent electronically in PDF format to ceg@judiciary-rep.senate.gov  (cc'd above). Please confirm 
receipt, and contact me with any questions regarding this letter. Thanks. 

Cordially, 
Jason A. Foster 
Chief Investigative Counsel 

Charles E. Grassley, Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
152 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
United States Senate 

(202) 224-5225 

DOJ-FF-08361 
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